
Notice of Possible Quorum of the Board of Directors of 
Oelrichs School District 23-3 

January 13, 2023 
Oelrichs School  

10:00 AM 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the governing body of the  
Oelrichs School District may take place at the High School regarding a 
construction inspection.  The inspection will be held at Oelrichs School 
District, 217 N 7th Street, Oelrichs, SD, on Friday the 13th of January 
beginning at 10:00 AM.  There will be no action taken by the Oelrichs 
School District Board of Directors at this gathering. 
 
Posted at 1:00 P.M. on this 10th day of January, 2023. 
 


